

## NEW ADDITION FOR ST. PASCHAL BAYLON CATHOLIC SCHOOL

The end of the school year will be here sooner than any of us can imagine. The strength of our community and wholehearted passion to make our school a wonderful place of learning makes St. Paschal Baylon Catholic School a very special place. . . and it's about to get even better!

Faith is powerful beyond belief and with God's help, I am pleased to inform you that the Toronto Catholic District School Board at the recent Board Meeting approved more than \$10 million for an addition to St. Paschal Baylon Catholic School.

Construction of full day kindergarten is projected to be completed for the children starting in September. What we thought would be impossible will be a reality for the students at St. Paschal Baylon.

It is said "don't be pushed by your problems but be led by your dreams". The parents, students and staff did just that and stepped up on behalf of the students and the end result will be an addition including a new gym for the students and future generations to come at St. Paschal Baylon Catholic School.

Thank you to all of you who contributed to the school community in ways small and large and unimaginable! I will be sharing news during the various stages of construction in the months to come. Until then, enjoy a restful and safe summer with your families!

God bless you all, Maria Rizzo, School Trustee, Ward 5